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19th.April 2011 
 
 
Cllr. Martin Candler 
38 Turncliff Crescent 
Marple 
Stockport 
SK5 8LQ 
 
Dear Councillor Candler, 
 
Re Potential Closure of Public Toilets in Marple Memorial Park. 
 
My attention was drawn to the above topic in December 2010 and I attended one of 
Cllr. Wrights surgeries in Marple Library and was assured that the toilets would not 
be closed unless two convenient alternatives were in place. It would appear from 
information I have received from FOMMP that closure is still a possibility and I felt it 
advisable to write to reiterate the points I made at that time. 
 
Unlike many of the bowling pavilions in the borough, Marple Bowls pavilion does not 
have a toilet on its premises and is therefore totally dependent on the public toilets for 
players and supporters use. The Green is well used and we entertain as many as four 
teams each week of the season which involves visitors , many of whom are elderly, 
from as far afield as Glossop, Hyde, Debdale and Gatley as well as our domestic 
games and the use of a toilet is essential. 
 
Bearing this information in mind, I hope that you will represent our needs at any 
discussions that take place in the future to ensure that the park toilets remain open 
indefinitely and secure this essential facility in the park.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ken Else. Secretary. 
 
Cc David Brayshay 
     Mark Whittaker FOMMP 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 


